ALLIANCE BENEFITS OFFERS RELIEF
FOR THOSE IMPACTED BY THE COVID-
19 PANDEMIC

April 17, 2020
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Colorado Springs, Colo. —To help ease the stress associated with the uncertain times we find
ourselves in, Alliance Benefits is pleased to announce relief in the form of a one-time, 50% premium
discount on the medical/pharmacy portion of your Alliance Health Plan premiums for the month of
April. We hope this discount will give you some immediate financial relief in a time where your
organization may desperately need it.

In addition, if you are experiencing a short-term financial hardship due to this health crisis, we are
able to extend grace on your premium payments to Alliance Benefits for up to 30 days. If you need to
delay your payment due to these financial concerns, please contact our office by the 1st of the month
if possible, in order to adjust the billing. This grace period will remain in effect through June 30, at
which point the policy will be reviewed.

In an effort to keep you informed and up-to-date, we have placed a significant amount of information
from our vendors, partners and trusted public resources on our website — www.alliancebenefits.org
(click on the “COVID-19 UPDATES” button).

“It is my personal commitment to you that Alliance Benefits will do our very best to keep you well
informed,” notes Curtis Farmer, Executive Director, “while providing you the very best help we can
and doing everything in our power to support our greater Alliance Family.”

For more information:

Web: www.alliancebenefits.org
Email: benefits@cmalliance.org
Toll Free: (800) 700-2651
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